
 

 

 

 

 

World Hindi Day Report 
Date: 10/01/2023  

 

RBANMS FGC organized a program by the Department Hindi “World Hindi Divas" in AV Room at 11:30 

AM. The program started with a prayer song according to Indian tradition. Thereafter, the program 

was inaugurated by lighting the lamp by the guest and the chairman.  
 

Presenting the welcome speech, Dr. Sunilkumar, Head of the Hindi Department, congratulated 

everyone on "World Hindi Day". Explaining the presence and importance of the Hindi language, tried 

to attract the students towards the Hindi language.  
 

Dr. H. Veerabhadrappa Administrative officer for colleges and Vice Principal Dr. Shankar congratulated 

the students on "World Hindi Day" and explained the importance of the Hindi language.  
 

Students from B. A & B.Com presented the musical instruments after the inaugural event. 
 

Prizes were given to the winners of the essay competition, debate competition, and drawing 

competition organized by the Hindi department.  
 

The chief guest of the program, Dr. Rajendra Kumar Tiwari, served in the Indian Army as an Education 

Instructor in Army Education Corps from March 1982 to January 2010. Presently, he is serving as a 

professor at Jain Autonomous University, Bangalore. He is also a poet and writer, and he has published 

several books.  
 

The chief guest made a statement on "Employment opportunities in the field of Hindi" on the occasion 

of "World Hindi Day". Employment available in contemporary society, Central Government, State 

Government, Journalist Film, media, advertising, mass media, etc., explained to the students in detail 

the complete information about employment available in the field.  
 

Dr. Prathap, Principal of RBANMs FGC, Described the need for Hindi and the importance of using the 

language in modern society for the students, along with the purpose of education, guided the students 

to walk on the right path.  
 

In the end, the vote of thanks was given to one and all present. 


